

February 24, 1986

Dear Ajata and Virginia:

It was my pleasure to meet you earlier this month. I am sending information about the Peace Pagoda project for your information. I believe that in the near future when the site has been secured for the Pagoda that your assistance and various contacts will be of great help in this effort.

We will keep in contact with you. I was very warmly impressed with your fine work and hope that we will meet again soon. Please let us know about events that you are planning so that we can attend and be with you and your friends.

If it seem appropriate please share this information with Ann Stuart. Perhaps she will be interested in introducing us to her sister June Hamilton at the Japan Society.

Sincerely in prayer,

Bt. Kinggasu Ishibashid.

Br. Kimiyasu Ishibashi

KI/gp

NIPPONZAN MYOHOJI New York Sangha: Buddhist Religious Society 41 West 105th St., NY, NY, 10025 (212) 666-6440

dear Virginia, Thank you so much for the very good introductions, the aug 6th Heroshima Commemoration Ceremony was a brught ouccess. Thankyou for your help. yours in the Wharma, Rev. Dahibashi and Shetchen Priest